
April 18, 2021 

 

To the Elected Board of Supervisors of Mendocino County- 

 

I was very active on the No on Measure AF campaign in 2016. The voters of Mendocino County spoke loud and 

clear by the defeat of Measure AF at the voting booth, that they do not want large, commercial grows overwhelming 

the beautiful natural landscape of our county. It seems by the county’s consideration of Phase 3, and the rampant 

inability of the County in controlling Phase 1 and Phase 2 grows, that the will of the voters is being ignored. 
 

I hope you will put the will of the people, our scarce water resources and our beautiful natural landscape ahead of 

money; the money being nebulous at best. 

 

Benjamin Franklin said, “When the well is dry, we know the worth of water”. I hope you will keep this in mind 

when you cast your vote on Phase 3. 

 

Jeanne King 

Willits, CA 

707-841-7885 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

tel:7078417885

